
Kindergarten Newsletter 

 
 

          Week of January 15, 2018 

  Dates to Remember: 

Jan. 16-  Report Cards sent home TODAY! 

Jan. 31-  100 Days in Kindergarten!!! 

Feb. 14– Valentine’s Day Party 12:15-1:45 

  Please remember to make reading with your child a 

part of your daily routine. Remember to fill out the 

monthly Book-It Pizza Hut forms and the a Six Flags 

and Magic Waters forms.  
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Report Cards 

   Please sign and return only the report 
card envelope at your earliest            

convenience.   Your child’s report card  
is yours to keep. Thank you! 

Math 
We are working on subtraction. To practice 

give your child at least10 small  objects.  Pieces 
of cereal work swell. Ask them to show you 7-4 
using the cereal.  Try other problems such as 8-

3 or 6-2.   

Reminder 

Please remember to send your child to 
school with clothing that is appropriate for 
outdoor play.  Students will have outdoor 

recess when the temperature is or  
above 0 with  the wind chill.   

Keeping a pair of gym shoes in your child’s  

locker  is a great idea during the winter months. 

Kindergarten Blending Homework 
starts this week. Your child’s 
teacher will be sending home a 
Blending Word List each week. 

Please be sure to follow  
the directions and return the  
 practiced word list each week  

with a parent signature.  


